
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 9/29/2015 2:24:07 PM
Subject: RE: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in 

Charleston.

I would think guns. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Casserly, James 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:47 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: RE: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in Charleston.
 

Will do Holly. Should I route it to GUNS which Hal handles or do you want it to go to Legal in IQ?
 

Jim Casserly
 
Director, Ombudsman
 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 

The South Carolina 
 
Department of Administration
 
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
 
(803) 734-7215
 

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:42 PM
 
To: Casserly, James
 
Subject: FW: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in Charleston.
 

Hi Jim, Can you log this and route through constituent mail. Thanks. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Ron Klein [mailto:ronklein@ix.netcom.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 9:44 AM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in Charleston.
 

I was provided this email address to use to transmit this correspondence to Governor Haley.
 

mailto:Pisarik,%20Holly
mailto:James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov


I trust you will see that she receives this so this serious matter can be properly addressed.
 

Thank you.
 

Ronald D. Klein
 


